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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2009 11:14 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: SLIC Case RO0002977-FCI Dublin

Paresh, 
 
Here is an update on the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report.  As we discussed, Pangea has incorporated a 
workplan for additional investigation into the report to help expedite site assessment and to help control regulatory 
oversight costs.  Pangea provided a draft report/workplan to the responsible party on December 11, 2009, who is still 
reviewing it.  Due to the holiday schedule, we anticipate receipt of RP comments in early January and report submittal by 
approximately January 15, 2010.   
 
Sorry for the delay.  Happy Holidays to you and your agency.  
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. 
(510) 435.8664 Phone 
  

From: Bob Clark-Riddell  
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2009 2:26 PM 
To: 'Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health' 
Subject: FW: SLIC Case RO0002977-FCI Dublin 
 
Hello Paresh, 
 
Pangea respectfully requests an approximate 30-day extension until November 30, 2009 for submission of the requested 
Soil and Ground Water Investigation Report for the subject site. Pangea recently completed all the field work outlined in 
the workplan.  The field work took a little longer than anticipated due to limited working hours allowed at FCI Dublin and 
background checks required for all personnel entering the facility.  Fortunately, our investigation did not find significant 
contamination.  
  
Should you have any questions, please feel free to call or email. We appreciate your understanding and consideration of 
this matter. 
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. 
(510) 435.8664 Phone 


